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BOARD of SUPERVISORS

January 3, 2022

File No. 220089

Lisa Gibson

Environmental Review Officer
Planning Department

1650 Mission Street, Ste. 400
San Francisco, CA 94103

Dear Ms. Gibson:

On January 25, 2022, Supervisor Connie Chan introduced the following legislation:

File No. 220089

Ordinance amending the Park Code to waive fees for admission by San Francisco
residents to the Japanese Tea Garden and the Conservatory of Flowers; to authorize the
Recreation and Park Department to charge discounted admission fees to non-San
Francisco residents visiting two or more of the Gardens of Golden Gate Park (i.e., the
Japanese Tea Garden, the Conservatory of Flowers, and the San Francisco Botanical
Garden); and affirming the Planning Department’s determination under the California
Environmental Quality Act.

This legislation is being transmitted to you for environmental review.

Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board
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By: Brent Jalipa, Assistant Clerk
Budget and Finance Committee

Attachment

c.  DevyaniJain, Environmental Planning
Joy Navarrete, Environmental Planning
Don Lewis, Environmental Planning

Not defined as a project under CEQA Guidelines
Sections 15378 and 15060(c)(2) because it would
not result in a direct or indirect physical change in
the environment.
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